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Sandy Klop 

 The American Jane  

Story in Fabric 

Cares & Concerns 

Please contact Joan Kirkpatrick at (316) 685-6306 or 

email at mikenjoan@gmail.com if you know of any 

members who need to be added to this list. 
 

Joanne Graves   had surgery 

Michele Isaac                 lost home from fire 

Gail Hand                       illness 

Pat Rosing                      long recovery 

Paula Miller                   loss of her Mother, Helen  

  Johnson, who was also a guild member 
 

Please write your Cares & Concerns  

in the notebook located on the  

Hospitality Table at our meetings. 

Sandy Klop was first exposed to quilting in 1979 

at her sister-in-lawôs home.  Sandy had just returned 

from teaching in Iran and she later taught art in Saudi 

Arabia. She loved the rich colors and patterns in tiles 

and carpets of the Middle East. When Sandy returned 

to California, she began to make pattern samples for 

a quilt shop and moved on to machine quilting and 

teaching quilt classes. She ventured out as American 

Jane Patterns in the early 2000ôs and at 2003 Quilt 

Market, Moda approached her to see if she would 

like to capture her look in fabric. She has been 

designing for Moda ever since, having a new fabric 

range every six months and designing quilt patterns 

to feature the new fabrics. Sandy and her husband 

Stan live in Walnut Creek, CA. We welcome this 

native of Holland, MI for two lectures on ñThe 

American Jane Story in Fabricò and a Wednesday 

workshop. 

 

Quilt Room Tour 

ñSave the Dateò September 12, 

2015 for the ñCreativity Around 

the Guildò quilt room tour.  

Tickets will go on sale for $5 at 

next monthôs PQG meeting.  Two 

of the hostesses are former PQG 

presidents.  As an added bonus 

one of the hostesses also likes to 

make tote bags.  
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Presidentôs Notes  

by Mayleen Vinson 

Please be respectful of others   

and refrain from talking during 

 the meeting! 

This month our guild will be electing the new 

President and her Board for our fiscal year beginning in 

October. The current board and I are busy finishing up 

tasks, dealing with paperwork, and getting ready to turn 

things over to our successors. Iôm fairly sure I speak for 

my Board when I say, ñ2015-16 President and Board, 

weôre glad to see you!ò 

Another thing our guild will be doing at our general 

meeting is filling out the Interests and Skills survey. I 

hope many of you respond because our new President will 

need to know about any skills you could use in our guild 

and who is interested in serving on committees and the 

board. This past year in addition to choosing 26 

Committee Chairs and Co-chairs, I had to replace eight 

board or committee members. This survey is very 

important! 

Please take some time to think of ways you can 

volunteer at Guild. We need you! 

See you at guild, Mayleen 

PS ï After our last meeting, I especially enjoyed 

reading the suggestions in the guildôs Suggestion Sack. 

Want to be heard? Write a note and slip it into the 

Suggestion Sack on the Membership table! 

The Countdown 

Begins! 

Thank you for having your 

Membership Card ready at the door  

as you enter! 

LETôS BEE SOCIAL!!! 

Prairie Quilt Guildôs       

Annual ñBee Teaò 

 

Whether you are new to Prairie Quilt Guild, a long-

time member, or somewhere in between, have you 

thought about joining a small group of people for some 

camaraderie?  How about instead of a group situated in a 

specific area of town you were part of a group interested 

in making specific types of quilts?!  If you have been 

thinking about this, or if this has brought to mind a new 

adventure, please join Prairie Quilt Guildôs annual Bee 

Tea é LETôS BEE SOCIAL! 

Also, if you already belong to a small ñBeeò but your 

ñBeeò has room for more, or if you would like to be a part 

of a second (or third?) ñBeeò please come to Prairie Quilt 

Guildôs annual Bee Tea é LETôS BEE SOCIAL! 

Letôs be honest, we are all busy and to try to fit just 

one more thing in our schedule can prove to be, shall we 

say, a matter of priorities, but you owe it to yourself to 

enjoy some ómeô time, and what better way than to be a 

part of something great ï a small ñBeeò. 
 

WHEN:  Saturday, August 15, 2015                             

  10:30 a.m. ï 12:00 noon 

WHERE:  Senior Services Center, main room          

 (where we hold our monthly Guild meetings) 
 

Please  let me know either by email or at the August 

meeting if you are planning to attend (if at all possible) so 

that I can be adequately prepared (the possibility of 

chocolate is great!) 

  I hope to see you there, 

  Donna Loehr 

  cr8ivemama@yahoo.com 
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Workshop Policy 

Workshop fees are non-refundable, unless Prairie 

Quilt Guild determines it is necessary to cancel the 

workshop.  It is the participantôs responsibility to find a 

replacement if they are unable to attend after committing 

to take the workshop.  Workshops will be open to both 

members and non-members on a first come first serve 

basis, with an additional fee for non-members.  Two 

months prior to a workshop if it is not filled, it shall be 

opened to the public. 

Workshop Information 

Please read the Guild Workshop Policies first before 

registering for one of our speakersô workshops.   

Workshops cost $40.00 for a one-day workshop. 

They are held on the second floor (elevator available) 
of the Midwest Kia showroom, 8725 West Kellogg, 

Wichita KS 67209, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. on the 

Wednesday following guild meeting day.  

Please check the class description for details about the 

cost and materials needed for each class. Workshop fees 

are non-refundable.  Supply lists are available at  http://

www.pqgks.com/programs.html.    

Please be sure to bring and wear your name-tag at 

workshops so the speaker will know who you are!  Sign 

up for these classes at Guild meetings or by contacting 

Rita Ashley at 686-1067. 

Just a reminder -   

Doors open to members and visitors at noon and again at 

6 pm, one hour before our guild meetings begin. Our 

speaker, board members and committee chairs are busy 

setting up and preparing for the meeting. 

Visit our website at 

www.pqgks.com 

August Workshop  

Sandy Klopôs workshop on Wednesday, August 12 

will be her Red Daisy pattern.  The workshop is $40, the 

pattern is additional $10. Sandy says,ò If you cut your 

pieces ahead of time you can make better use of your 

time in class. So for sure cut the wedges. But if you 

want you can cut the sashing pieces and sew them. 

Most everyone will know how to do nine patches, but 

if not we will cover those in class too. Thanks for 

asking!ò  Those taking Sandyôs workshop may make 

preparations accordingly. Sewing machine in good 

working order and the items called for in the pattern are 

necessary. This will be a 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. class held at the 

Midwest Kia dealership. 

Upcoming Workshop 

Wednesday, September 9 Jan Hutchison will hold a 

Machine Trapunto workshop. This will be a 3 hour 9 a.m. 

to noon class, costing $25. Experience with machine 

quilting is needed; you will not learn to quilt in this 

class! The supply list is available on our website. 
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Library Lines 

Iôm really looking forward to next monthôs Quilt 

Room Tour.  Seeing what others have done to organize 

their sewing areas inspires me to try something different 

in mine.  Each year I get more ideas about arrangement as 

well as decoration. 

 The guildôs library has two books to offer for 

check-out that are on this topic of setting up a quilting 

area.  Setting Up Your Sewing Space: From Small Areas 

to Complete Workshops covers setting up your work 

space by task, such as cutting area, pressing area, storage, 

and sewing.  Creating Your Perfect Quilting Space 

teaches how to set up the perfect work triangle and create 

storage space that makes finding your tools, magazines, 

and fabrics fast and efficient.  Many topics are covered:  

spaces, lighting, ergonomics, and 

design walls.  Also there are tips 

for how to do it on a budget, and 

how to use what you already have 

more efficiently.  This books will 

help you make the most of the 

space you have.  Photos provided 

show the before and after.   

 Then if you want to make decorations for your 

sewing room, the book Needles & Notions: Paper-Pieced 

Patterns with a Sewing Room Theme is the book for you. 

 Now Iôm reflecting on last month.  Werenôt you 

impressed with what the folks from Kidsô Camp had 

made?  If you have young ones that you want to help 

learn the art of quilting, the guild library has books that 

you may want to check out.  Among them are Flavor 

Quilts for Kids to Made:  Complete Instructions for 

Teaching Children to Dye, Decorate, and Sew Quilts by 

Jennifer Amore; Kids Can Quilt by Barbara Erkmeier; 

and Sewing Fun for Kids: Patchwork, Gifts & More! By 

Lynda Milligan & Nancy Smith.   

 Finally, I just want to remind you to return all 

materials checked out from the library so that we can 

begin the new guild year with a clean slateðno overdues, 

no fines.   

   Olivia Jacobs 

Next Meeting - August 11 

Pets ón Quilts! 

  

 

 

  

Our ñjust for funò Pets ón Quilts contest is over and 

now its time to vote for the winners. Please come to our 

August 11 meeting to see photos and vote for the two 

winners: ñFunniestò and ñCutestò! There was one more 

category ï ñMost Unusual Petò but since only photos of 

cats and dogs were entered, there will not be a winner in 

that category. Iôll announce the winners at our   

September 8 guild meeting.  

   Mayleen Vinson 

Mary Ann Mooreôs cat, Abby  


